
Friends of Monkfield Park 200 Club – 6-Month Subscription
Dear Parents and Carers

The 200 club is a very simple and fun way of raising extra funds for our school.  It has been running since September 2017 and we are again offering you the opportunity to join in with a 6-month subscription from March to August 2018. For a fee of £6 you will be allocated your own individual number which will be entered in the monthly draw for the next 6 months and you can purchase as many numbers as you like. The prize fund depends on the actual number of members of the club in that month - each month 50% of the prize fund is awarded to the draw winner and the other 50% is used to support the Friends of Monkfield Park fundraising.  The more numbers sold the bigger the prize fund and the more money we will raise for the school! Each draw will be carried out at the end of each month using a random number generator via a live Facebook feed. 
If you would like to join our 200 club with a 6-month subscription, then please complete the form below and return it to the school office by 23rd March 2018. Payment can be made either by cash or cheque (please make cheques payable to Friends of Monkfield Park).
Many thanks for your support.
Mel Webster 
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Chair for Friends Of Monkfield Park
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
I would like to purchase …………. Numbers at a cost of £6 a number and I enclose £………….

Name…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Child’s name……………………………………...............................................  Class…………………………………………..

Email (so we can confirm your Number/s in the draw) ………………………………………….………………………….
Please delete as appropriate

I give/do not give my permission for my name to be mentioned on the Friends of Monkfield Park Facebook page if I am a monthly winner.
I give/do not give my permission for my name to be mentioned in the school newsletter if I am a monthly winner.

